
 
 
  
 
 
 

ACCESSIBLE CUSTOMER SERVICE  
FEEDBACK NOTICE 

 
The Township of Drummond/North Elmsley is committed to ensuring that 
its services meet optimum standards of accessibility for people with 
disabilities using the facilities and services of the Township.  
 
Comments on our services regarding how well those expectations are 
being met are welcome and appreciated.  
 
The Township will make sure our feedback process is accessible to people 
with disabilities by providing or arranging for accessible formats and 
communication supports, on request. 
 
Feedback regarding the way the Township of Drummond/North Elmsley 
provides services to people with disabilities can be made by: 
 
Email:  crdyer@dnetownship.ca  
 
Phone:  613-267-6500  
 
Fax:   613-267-2083  
 
Mail: Town of Drummond/North Elmsley  

310 Port Elmsley Road, RR 5,  
Perth ON  K7H 3C7  

 
All feedback should be directed to the Deputy Clerk, Cathy Ryder. 
 
Responses to signed feedback will be provided in writing if a return postal 
or email address is given. Unsigned correspondence will not be answered. 


